April Newsletter 2018

Activity to try at home

Fine motor skills are something that we often work on at school, but extra fine motor practice is always a good idea. Attached to the newsletter you will find a worksheet, your child can trace the lines and then practice cutting the lines.

The Mother's Day Tea is coming....

We have quite a few new families this year, so I wanted to tell you about our annual Mother's Day Teas. Each year we host a tea for each class at Little Lambs. A formal invitation will be coming soon, but I wanted to get the ball rolling. The tea begins with pictures. This year Darel Roa Photography will be set up in the narthex to take pictures of you and your preschooler. From there we move into the sanctuary for a short presentation. After that we move to the fellowship hall for tea and treats. This is an event that we look forward to every year. Since this is a special event for you and your preschooler, we respectfully ask that no siblings attend. The tea begins at 10am and wraps up around 11:30am. Moms are encouraged to arrive early for pictures. Picture envelopes will be distributed after spring break. We hope to see you all there!

Thanks,

Shannon

Happy Spring Little Lamb families! At least we hope Spring will arrive soon. We all enjoy the sunny weather, playing outside, and doing outdoor activities with our preschoolers. And we have some great ideas for the next few months! Outdoor art, science, and nature activities, now all we need is some cooperative weather!

I would like to thank all of the parents of our 4/5's & Pre-K for terrific conferences this year! We love getting share your child's progress and growth with you.

We have a couple more months left of school for this year. Let's make them great!

Upcoming Dates

April 11th- Bring a stuffy day, 4/5's & Pre-K
April 12th- Bring a stuffy day, 3's
April 16th-20th- Spring break, all classes
May 9th- Mother's Day Tea, 2's & 4/5's,
No class for Pre-K
May 10th- Mother's Day Tea, 3's & Pre-K
May 28th- Memorial Day, no school,
all classes

June 4th- End of the year picnic

